
Sex Age  (month) Weight kg Disease Source area
male 5 8 Tetralogy Of Fallot Right Ventricular outflow
male 5 6.9 Tetralogy Of Fallot Right Ventricular outflow
male 5 7.2 Tetralogy Of Fallot Right Ventricular outflow
male 5 4.9 Tetralogy Of Fallot Right Ventricular outflow
male 6 6.2 Tetralogy Of Fallot Right Ventricular outflow
male 6 8.4 Tetralogy Of Fallot Right Ventricular outflow
male 8 7 Tetralogy Of Fallot Right Ventricular outflow
male 8 7 Tetralogy Of Fallot Right Ventricular outflow
male 8 6 Tetralogy Of Fallot Right Ventricular outflow
male 17 8.6 Tetralogy Of Fallot Right Ventricular outflow
male 18 8 Tetralogy Of Fallot Right Ventricular outflow
male 24 9.3 Tetralogy Of Fallot Right Ventricular outflow
male 24 10 Tetralogy Of Fallot Right Ventricular outflow
male 24 7.7 Tetralogy Of Fallot Right Ventricular outflow
male 12 8.2 Tetralogy Of Fallot Right Ventricular outflow
male 10 7.3 Pulmonary Atresia Right Ventricular outflow
male 24 9.3 Pulmonary Atresia Right Ventricular outflow
femal 10 7.6 Pulmonary Atresia Right Ventricular outflow
femal 6 5.5 Pulmonary Stenosis Right Ventricular outflow
femal 9 6.3 Pulmonary Stenosis Right Ventricular outflow
femal 24 9.3 Pulmonary Stenosis Right Ventricular outflow
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